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Submitted on September 24, 2021 - 08:01am *Name* Craig Pearson *Email* 
conniepearson96@yahoo.com [1] *Phone* 2537788004 [2]  
*Question/Comment* HB 1084’s attempt at banning Natural Gas in New Construction is ill-advised, we 
are aware "Burning natural gas for energy results in fewer emissions of nearly all types of air pollutants 
and carbon dioxide (CO2) than burning coal or petroleum products to produce an equal amount of 
energy. Natural gas is cheaper to operate and use , it also burns cleaner" not to mention the thousands 
of jobs to be lost from this bill. Please do not pass this ban on Natural gas  
Respectfully Craig R Pearson [1] mailto:conniepearson96@yahoo.com [2] tel:2537788004 
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